
ATTN: New undergraduate/graduate students, returning students 
 

Tohoku University Student Health Care Center 

KINOUCHI Yoshitaka 
 

 

As per the announcement on the Tohoku University website (see QR1), the university entrance ceremony has 

been canceled and the medical examinations for new undergraduate students (April 1-2) and new graduate 

school students (April 8-10) have been delayed until May. As a result, the schedule for May's medical 

examinations for returning students will also be greatly changed. Therefore, the medical examinations, 

described in the schedule and instructions in the envelope of materials you have already received（or you will 

receive), are canceled. (However, you will use the Medical Examination Form from the envelope, so please 

keep it.) Details will be posted on your department's website and the Student Health Care Center website (QR2) 

in late April, so please check back then. The Mental and Physical Health Questionnaire for Students will also be 

posted online at that time. (But new incoming undergraduate students should complete the questionnaire and 

submit it at the time of orientation.) 

    

Inquiries related to the medical examination: Student Health Care Center, Examination Office 795-7829 

Inquiries related to the Mental and Physical Health Questionnaire for Students: Counseling Office 795-7833 


